
Rattlers Reaching Out 
On Wednesday, Sept. 6, a trailer will be set up in our      

upper loop to collect donations for those affected by  

Hurricane Harvey.  One of our RES families will be taking 

the trailer to Houston on Thursday to deliver the supplies 

to those in need. 

If you would like to contribute, please bring items on 

Wednesday.  The list below includes the supplies that are 

being accepted at this time. 

Men and Women’s hygiene items 

Diapers (baby and adult) 

Detergent 

Bleach 

Toilet Paper 

Toothbrushes 

Toothpaste 

Bath soap 

Lotion 

Baby bottles 

Bedding 

Tarps 

Cots 

Any building supplies 

Cases of Water 

Non-Perishable Foods 

Pet Food and Supplies 

Clothing—all sizes (gently used is 

fine) 

NEW underwear and socks 


